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13 MAGDALEN GREEN - PURCHASE OF BOW TOP FENCING (AN214-2005) 
 
An offer of £12,000 has been received from P&G Blacksmiths, Dundee who are specialist suppliers for 
the supply and installation of the fence. 
 
Approval is sought for the purchase of new bow top fencing to be erected around the eastern part of 
Magdalen Green.  The fencing would replace the existing timber fencing which is in a poor condition 
and in need of renewal.  The bow top fencing proposed would provide an effective barrier which is 
more vandal resistant. 
 
It is recommended that the offer be accepted.  The total expenditure of £12,000 can be met from the 
2005/06 Quality of Life allocation within the Leisure and Arts Department. 


